
West Georgia Chapter – May 2023 
 
The West GA AREA Spring Picnic was a GREAT 
success!! Best attendance, perfect weather, 
great food and amazing fellowship!!  
 
Thank you all for coming out, helping out and 
making sure it was a good time had by all.  
 
See everyone on June 21st!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   


